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April 11, 2020 
 
Caro mi amichi, 
 
Buona Pasqua to everyone! Even though our Easter celebrations will be quite different this year, may 
you all remember the reason for Easter, and use past memories of happy times with your family and 
friends to get you through this season. 
 
I miss all of you and hope everyone is doing their best to get through this difficult time. When things get 
down, think about the wonderful Fratellanza friends you have made and all the great events you have 
attended at our Club. All will return, eventually, but right now, our Fratellanza Club will be closed 
through May, 2020 and there has been no discussion yet, as to when it will be reopened.   
 
Our Board of Directors met, via Zoom, a virtual meeting site on the computer, to discuss our future 
activities. We have put on hold all upcoming events through June, which means there will be no meeting 
in April, May, and June. Our events in April, May, and June have also been canceled.  We discussed, with 
no action taken, our 75th Anniversary, our birthday dinners, scholarships (which will be given out), and 
our Fundraiser Scholarship Tea.   
 
I will be in communication with you as more decisions are made about our club.  If you have any 
questions or concerns, please feel free to call me at 1-510-215-1567, I am home. 
 
Until we meet, I send you love and hugs. 
 
 
Con amore,  
 

 
 
Marilyn Sibitz 
President 
Fratellanza Women’s Social Club 
(510) 215-1567 
 
 
 


